
  FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 

      Friends, Police, and Vets 

 

PRESIDENT’S DAY:  NO SCHOOL – FEBURARY 15TH 

 

CLASSROOM VISITORS THIS MONTH:  We will be having visits from Officer Misty and 
Officer Matt from the Grove City Police Dept. and also a visit from Canine Officer “Will” and 
his handler. 

 

VALENTINE PARTY:  Our parties will be Thursday, Feb. 11th and Friday, Feb. 12th.  We will 
have treat sign- up sheets if you would like to bring a treat for the children to share.  Also, 
please have them bring valentine cards (for the amount of children in their own class) and just 
have your child’s name on the card.   (We do not address them to each child)   This makes it 
easier for the children to go around and pass them out. 

 

RETURNING STUDENTS:  PLEASE get your forms in for next year, for siblings also.  We 
are starting to fill up in certain classes already.   Some parents have asked about our 5 morning 
class and the requirements – this class was developed for children who either just misses the 
kindergarten deadline of Sept. 30th to start school, or they will be 5 but parents have chosen to 
have them wait one more year before starting kindergarten.   Please feel free to ask if you have 
any questions. 

OPEN HOUSE FOR NEW STUDENTS:  If you know of anyone wanting to sign their child 
up for next year.  We will take new student enrollment starting on Feb. 22nd and we have an 
Open House planned for Feb. 25th.  We have new student packets ready to go if you know of 
someone who would like one. 

SNOW DAYS: Just in case we get a lot of snow….. Our closing would be announced on each 
TV channel and I would also post on Facebook, we will definitely be closed if Southwestern 
Schools close. 


